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29
th

  April 2016 

 

H.E. Ban Ki Moon 

Secretary General 

United Nations 

New York, NY 10017 

USA 

 

 

Dear Mr Secretary General, 

 

Re: Commitment to UN Global Compact Principals 

 

We confirm to you our commitment to the 10 principals of UN Global Compact, supporting the 

Sustainable Development agenda and the annual submission of Communication on Progress. 

We hope you’ll consider our application favourably and look forward to joining the UN Global 

Compact as we pursue a sustainable future. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

JERRY SAKALA 

C.E.O. 

 

 


